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Dear Parent 

Please continue to keep us informed if your child is 

displaying symptoms or has tested positive for covid. 

Do not send your child into school if you have any doubt 

about their symptoms. We have had a few more positive 

cases this week in our school community and we would 

like to thank you for your continued vigilance and 

support in keeping us all safe. 

 

P.1 Staying Late 

The P.1 school day will be extended to 2:00pm from 

Monday 4th October. School dinner will be available 

(cost £2.60 per day) and should be paid at the 

beginning of each week. Your child may bring a packed 

lunch if preferred. 
 

Safety 

At drop off and pick up times we would urge all parents 

to ensure that children DO NOT run around the staff 

car parking areas in front of school. Cars may be 

moving and drivers may not see your child. Although we 

have put measures in place to reduce the risk of moving 

vehicles please be aware of the danger in order to 

avoid a serious incident. 
 

Disabled Parking 

Parents are not permitted to park in the disabled 

parking bay unless they are a Blue Disabled Badge 

Holder – please respect this space. 
 

No Dogs 

 

Please remember that no dogs are 

permitted within the school grounds. 

 

Wrap Around Care 

Our wrap around care continues each day from 2:00pm 

until 6:00pm.  

Cost: £4.50 – waiting hour 2:00pm to 3:00pm and  

£16 for the whole afternoon session.  

Please be aware that the back gate at Salto closes at 

5:00pm. The front entrance will remain open. 
 

After School Clubs  

All after school clubs are now up and running. Please 

contact the office if your child is in school but will not 

be attending the club they have been allocated. 

Burns Soccer - Wednesday P.2/P.3 2:00 and P.5 – P.7 

3:00 – 4:00 pm. 

Burns Dance - Friday P.2/P.3 2:00pm; P4/P.5 3:00pm 

AQE club – Thursday (P.7) 

ICT club – Monday (P.7) 

Hockey – Tuesday (P.5/P.6) 

Film Club – Thursday (P.4) 

Football – Thursday (P.5/P.6) 
 

School Fund…… 

Reminder … School Fund money is now overdue! Please 

send £5 per pupil which will go directly to the 

childrens’ subscriptions for Seesaw. Unfortunately, 

Seesaw cannot be maintained for your child without 

this funding. 
 

Pupil Council Elections……Year 4-7 

Congratulations to our new Pupil Council. 

Year 4 Aanya and Matei  

Year 5 Ellie and George  

Year 6 Charlotte and Lewis  

Year 7  Jennah and Aaron 
 

Parent/Teacher Interviews–week beginning 18th Oct. 

Unfortunately, these will be telephone interviews again 

this year. School will finish for children at 1:00pm 

Monday 18th Oct to Thursday 21st Oct to facilitate 

interviews.  
 

Half Term 

School is closed on Friday 22nd October for Staff 

training day. 

Half term holiday – 25th Oct to 29th Oct 
 

THIS IS A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
Should you wish to speak to me about any of the above or any 

other matter please contact 

apoots468@c2kni.net    

A.Poots    

 

Reminder: PTF meeting will take place on 5th 

October at 7pm in school assembly hall.  

The PTF have an important role in providing much 

needed funds for our school. 

 


